390/22
July 25 - Correspondence

From: LOUISE DEHAAS |G

Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 9:30:10 AM

Tos ichacl uso |

Subject: Sidewalk - King Street
Good morning,

The safety of our students at Beaverton PS is paramount and | have a request for the council to
consider in light of this safety.

There is an unfinished sidewalk in front of the school that was not completed by the municipality in
lieu of the new school being built next year. Students heading west on King St. do not have a
continuous sidewalk to follow which creates a safety hazard. Cars park directly on the road side and
students are forced to walk around them. We are requesting that a sidewalk be installed and
connect to the one in front of the school.

In addition, with a population of 340 students forecast for the 2022-2023 school year, any signage
for parking would be appreciated. Drivers often park on the sidewalks as there is no curb, and in
front of the fire hydrant. A well constructed sidewalk that students can walk down unimpeded is our
goal.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Louise deHaas
Principal
Beaverton PS

This email communication is intended as a private communication for the sole use of the primary addressee and those
individuals listed for copies in the original message. The information contained in this email is private and confidential and if
you are not an intended recipient you are hereby notified that copying, forwarding or other dissemination or distribution of
this communication by any means is prohibited. If you are not specifically authorized to receive this email and if you believe
that you received it in error please notify the original sender immediately.





